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Here we are, out of 2020 and into 2021. Is it out the frying pan into 

the fire or will it be a return to normal? We don’t know, but we are 

proceeding with plans to continue the ministry of evangelism and 

discipleship in and beyond the camp setting. 

Summer camp brochures are in the mail, registrations are open, staff 

recruitment has begun, and plans are underway for an exciting 

season of ministry at Camp Conquest. 

During this continued time of uncertainty, many are searching for 

peace and security. We know that these are only found in our Lord 

and Savior, Jesus Christ. This summer we will direct our campers and 

staff to “ascend the hill of the Lord and stand in His holy place”. For 

it is in the presence of the Victorious One that we find assurance, 

peace and salvation.  

Plan to join us this summer, up on the hill in northern Lancaster 

County, for a week of camp. And get a head start on memorizing the 

theme verse: Psalm 24:3–4 ESV - “Who shall ascend the hill of the 

Lord? And who shall stand in His holy place? He who has clean hands 

and a pure heart, who does not lift up his soul to what is false and 

does not swear deceitfully.” 

      See you soon at camp, 
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